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Mount Maunganui Hot Pools
A relaxing day out at the Mount Hot pools.. Ahhh just what the doctor 
ordered! What a lovely day it was enjoying the warm salt water of the 
hot pools. Letting the warm water flow as we float across the water, 

and then after enjoying a lovely picnic at Pilot Bay!
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We have been enjoying our 
Sensory room and all it has to 
offer! Smelling the scents of 
aromatherapy, the relaxation 
of raindrops, the textures of 

shaving foam, the experience 
of a winter fire and so much 

more!
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Spa Day
A wonderfully relaxing Thursday. 
And what an amazing treat our 
beautiful ladies, Michelle, Alissa 

and Susin had. A beautiful 
pamper day at the Ridge Country 
Retreat. The day started off with 

relaxing hydrating facial and neck 
massages, then a lovely dip in the 

warm waters of the relaxation 
pool. What an amazing 

experience!
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Library Visit
An amazing morning 
thanks to Tauranga 

libraries, they brought us a 
cool interactive experience! 
Painting on iPads, creating 
an awesome Lego city and 
mini car races. An amazing 

afternoon! Thanks 
Tauranga library!
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Anzac Day Poppies  

This April we were helping out our 
community and raising money for Anzac 

Day! Remembering the New Zealand and 
Australian soldiers who served and died 

in the war. Thank you so much to our 
awesome team, Josh, Tame, Malcolm and 
Duncan who went down to New World to 

help raise funds!
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Blueberry Picking 
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On a beautiful summers 
day what's the best thing to 

pick? Yummy juicy 
blueberries! So that's just 

what a group of us did. We 
went down to Redwood 

Lane Blueberries in Tauriko 
and picked a few buckets! 

Then we brought them 
back to the Centre to make 
delicious blueberry muffins 
the following week. Yum!
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Art Deco Day
Such an amazing day celebrating the 
1920s! We got all dressed up fancy 
like the ladies and gents of the Art 

Deco period! All about the sharp looks 
and geometric patterns. We learnt so 
many cool facts about the 20’s, record 
players, the war period and the stylish 
way they dressed. Then we ended the 

day with a visit from an amazing 
saxophonist performance and a disco!
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Goodbye Melissa!
Our gorgeous friend Mel left us this May…off to start a new 

adventure in Napier with her mum! Melissa has been at 
Arohanui for a long time and we are going to miss her 

infectious energy and beautiful face here everyday. Have 
fun Mel, we will miss you!
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 Casey-Rose Grace 

Paul

Community Volunteering 
Palmers Garden Centre

Our awesome volunteers Grace, Paul and Casey-rose! Every week 
they are down at the Palmers Garden Centre to lend a helping 

hand. Sweeping the paths and cleaning up, making it all tidy for the 
daily customers! Awesome job team!!

Knitting for 
Hospital 

My name is Lenaire and it 
was quite a pleasure to knit 
for the prem and newborn 

babies, to keep them warm in 
the cold and wet weather. I 
love knitting very much! I 
would love to continue my 
knitting to make more hats 
for the beautiful newborn 

babies who are in hospital. 
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